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     Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) is informing residents how they can find out if

they are entitled to any of the $12 billion in New York State unclaimed funds.

     Unclaimed funds are monies such as un-cashed checks, old bank accounts, wages, utility

deposits, and stocks and dividends that people have left dormant or forgotten about. State

law requires banks, utilities, and many other businesses and companies to turn over these

inactive accounts to the State Comptroller’s Office, which holds the funds in trust until they

can be reclaimed by their rightful owner.

     Residents can learn more about unclaimed funds and perform a free search to see if there

are unclaimed funds in their name by visiting Senator Fuschillo’s website,

fuschillo.nysenate.gov, and clicking the “unclaimed funds might be waiting for you” link on

the left side of the page. Residents without a computer can perform a search by calling the

State Comptroller’s Office at 1-800-221-9311. The State Comptroller’s Office does not charge a

fee to search or file a claim for unclaimed funds.


